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10st November 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Remembrance Day  

Tomorrow, 11th November, Lionel Walden School will hold a short assembly on the playground to 
commemorate Remembrance Day.  Children will read poems and hold a two minutes silence.  
Parents and carers are more than welcome to join us for the event and are asked to congregate 
on the playground at 10:40am.  If children are members of any clubs such as the Scouts, Beavers 
and Cubs, then they are invited to come into school in their uniforms for the day, if they so wish. 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and the school will be recognising this important event by starting 
the week with Odd Socks Day on Monday 14th!  Children are invited to attend school wearing 
odd socks (the wilder the better!). Throughout the week, children will learn about the importance of 
celebrating uniqueness and valuing diversity.  The theme for the week is ‘Reach Out’ which 
encourages children to speak up about any issues they have and reach out to trusted adults. 

 

Children In Need 

Friday 18th is Children In Need day.  Children can dress up in ‘spots’ or in Pudsey Bear clothes to 
celebrate the day.  A donation to the appeal is appreciated and can be given to class teachers.  
We will let you know how much we raise for this great cause. 

 

Kind regards 

Mr Steve Abey 

Headteacher 

 


